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A Message from the Park Manager:
To All Residents:
The Parking on the grass issue is
getting out of hand. To avoid being
Towed, please refrain from Parking
on the Grass or Cul-De-Sac's.
The Club House Parking Lot is not
for Long Term Parking, Vistors can
get a Temporary Parking Pass
issued for 3 days that can be issued
for an additional 3 days if need be.
Neil Bernard
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A beautiful, Windy day for the annual Golf

Club Championship.
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS!

Men's Senior Division:

John Nabozny - Gross score 31

Bob Degnon - Net score 28

Men's Division:
Frank Miller - Gross score 52

Ike Newhart- Net score 55

Women's Senior Division:
Annemarie Huggins-Gross score 43

Women's Division:

Joy Seamon- Gross score 69

Michelle Watson-Net score 58

Congratulations to all the players for a great

day.

All PRESIDENTS OF OUR CLUBS, WE WILL BE

HAVING A MEETING IN THE CARDROOM ON

WEDNEDAY MAY 11TH @ 12PM

TO DISCUSS PLANS FOR THE UPCOMING
MONTHS.
I WILL BE SERVING PIZZA
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General Membership Meeting:

The next meeting will be on May 5, 2022

@7pmin the auditorium. We will have a

speaker from the PSL Police Department.

As usual we'll have a 50/50 and

refreshments. Please note that meetings

are for members only. If you wish to attend

but not a member, you can join at the

meeting. Annual Dues are $5.00.

Village Grille: Beginning 4/18 we will start

opening again at 11:30 for the off-season.

We have different specials every week in
addition to our regular menu items. Both

the regular and specials menus can be

viewed on the HOA website under "The

Golf Village Grille" tab.

Website: Visit www.
Spanishtakesgolfhoa.com for HOA new and

information including minutes of meetings,

Golf Village end City of PSL calendars, the

park newsletter, and contact information

for Board mernbers. You can also now

download the "Closed House Watch" form

under the FYI tab on the website.

HOA: POOL PARTY
Unfortunately, we will not be having a Pool

Party on May 15 th. We thank all who
expressed a commitment to attend.

However, the number wouldn't allow us to

have the "Steel Drum Band" as well as food.
Since the Steel Drum Band is an integral

part of our event. We look forward to

throwing a fun Pool party next February,
complete with music and good food.
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Bocce Club: May 2 nd Bocce Club Meeting

@12pm for Officers,
Ipm for Members.

Very Important Meeting so please attend.
As detailed on previous bulletin. We will be
voting on BY- LAW CHANGES.

Yoga Classes Tuesday's
Gentle Yoga 9:45am
Chair Yoga 11:30am — 12:30pm in the
librar

Needlecraft, sewing & stitching in the
library on Wednesday's at 9:00am
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Bocce Club
The Bocce Club April Meeting Was held on

April 4 th . Discussions held were on:
1.

2.

3.

4.

Players not showing up for play and
failing to provide a sub to replace
them.

Changing Day of Monthly Meeting
from the 1 st Monday to the 1st

Tuesday of the month.
Amending the By Laws to change
months of play. From Sept. to May to
Oct. to April. A 2/3 vote will be
necessary on May 2 nd meeting to pass
both By Law Changes.
Due to our treasury being in good
shape, it was voted to give a donation
to HOA for their legal fund.

New officers are:
President: Doug Warren
Vice Pres: Anna Parker
Secretary: Celia Warren

Treasure: Kathleen Degnan
Communications Coord:

Richard Zwack
Jim Brady

(Former President)



SHUFFLEBOARD CLUB:
Will begin to play Tuesday and Thursday's
Be at the court at Ipm will begin at 1:15pm
We welcome everyoné to come play. We
play two games each day. If you play you
must stay and play the two games. Any
questions call Bette: 772-337-3401

Art Club:
Thursday's 9am-12pm
Watercolors, oil, sketching, drawing, clay
sculpting.

If you've ever had an interest in any kind of
art, join us on Thursday's from 9am— 12pm
for an exciting dabble in any kind of art.

Any questions: Maureen Joyce
978-804-2879

LADIES GOLF:
Ladies Golf Schedule
All ladies who have a badge are welcome to
play.

Playing on Mondays, Wednesday, Thursday,
Saturday and Sunday

Tee time: 8:15am

Try to arrive earlier to setup teams. We
now draw cards to setup the teams% Some

ladies also play at 3:00pm. Note times may
change if and when it gets cold

AL

PiNOCHLe O
Group meets Wednesday

nights at 6:00pm. All are welcome, we will

teach beginners. Come on out and join the

fun.
Any questions???

Call Joy Sear-non 609-634-5343

Closed House Watch Form
Friends of Security though the Port St. Lucie
police department, will send a team to
check your house when you are away from

home. If you are away fora week or fora
year, we will keep an eye on your home.

The closed house form is in the Friends of

Security Binder. You can fill the form and

leave it at the front desk. For more

information
Call Rich 518-495-8799.

Neighbors Helping Neighbors

We are a group of residents who are willing
to pitch in to help a neighbor in need. We
have a list of services that are available in
St. Lucie County and will refer residents to
those organizations. (A List or organizations
is in our binder in the clubhouse)

If you need help with minor repairs, putting
shutters up and down, a ride to a doctor or

other needs please contact us.

P.S. We can always use another volunteer.

Please contact: Bob and Kathleen @
772-812-165

Or Rich @ 518-495-8799

SPANISH LAKES 1 WOMEN'S CLUB

Our next meeting with be May 20, 2022 at noon.
This will be the last meeting before Summer and

we will provide
Lunch. Dessert. and Beverages.

We ask that you sign the PINK book so we know
what kind of sandwich and ice cream you would
like. If you do not sign the book you will have to
take what we have left. We will also be playing

Bingo with prizes for each. Bingo cards will be $6
for 5 games.

We would like to Thank everyone who made an
Easter Bonnet they were all very creative and cute.

We are taking new members please call Judy
Geiger @401-688-0924 if interested in joining.

Our sunshine lady is Eileen Macey, please contact
her 774-420-6291 with any

"Get Well" or "Sympathy/' cards needed. If she
doesn't know she can't acknowledge the need.



B NGO

Wednesdays@ Spanish Lakes 1

Doors open @ 4:30pm

Sales close @ 6:15am

Bingo starts @ 6:30 pm

Thursdays @ Riverfront

Doors open @ llam

Sales close @12pm

Bingo starts @ 12:30pm

Snacks are available in both park
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"FAMILY & FRIENDS OF SPANISH LAKES

TRAVEL CLUB"

IMPORTANT MESSAGE

FROM MARY FIRESTINE:

It's official, all future Port St. Lucie travel

group bus pickups will be at the

Eastport Plaza 9100-9198 S US HWY 1.

This will greatly help us as the parking is

such a hassle at Spanish Lakes 1 with the

congestion and the "hill"

Overnight parking is permitted the

Eastport Plaza for longer trips. Please Park

in the area behind Burger King and Taco

Bell. This will be a much easier area for the

bus driver to maneuver too.

"FAMILY & FRIENDS OF SPANISH LAKES

TRAVEL CLUB"

Pigeon Forge and Smokv Mountains Show

Trip. Mondav—Saturdav Oct 17—22

$699 per person. Double Occupancv.

Motorcoach Transportation

5 nights lodging including 3 consecutive

nights in the Smokies
8 meals: 5 breakfast and 3 dinners

Two morning shows: Smith Morning Variety

Show & Patty Waszak Show

One Afternoon Show: Magic of Terry

Evanswood
Three Evening Shows: soul of Motown,

American's Hit Parade & Country tonight

Guided tour of the Great Smoky Mountain

National Park
Free time in Historic Downtown Gatlinburg

And Much More.

Any questions call Sue Moldhany

954-270-2436
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Our pools are a special treat for all residents

to enjoy.
1. Everyone must have a resident badge

with them at the pool or a guest pass.

2. No glass containers in pool area or on

the pool deck. No food and drinks in

pool.

3. No inappropriate language

4. Toddlers in diapers are not allowed in

the pool.
5. If you have open wounds, etc. PLEASE

DON'T use the pool.

6. Proper swim attire is required, no

street clothes.
7. No Running or jumping around the

pool or into the pool.
8. Floats are not allowed, noodles are.

9. Noodles are allowed however they

cannot have the extensions attached.

10. All guest under the age of 35 years

old must leave the pool by 1:00pm



A Message from Patti:
If anyone needs to put anything in
the newsletter. I need it by Monday
@ noon for the same week.
Thank You!

Seeking Volunteers for the "Neighborhood
Wellness Program"
This program is offering a daily phone
wellness check for residents that are living
alone. Please give us a call for more
information.
Call Rich - 518-495-8799 or
Kathleen & Bob 772-335-2107

VEHICLE PARKING:
Effective immediately, you will be towed if
your vehicle is parked on any Wynne owned
home properties whether under
construction or with "For Sale by Spanish
Lakes" signs it should also be noted that
parking on the grass is also a violation.

LOT RENT: Is due on the 15th of every
month. There are drop boxes outside the
the front desk. Please remember to provide
your lot rent l.d. number and place it in a
secure envelope or mail it to:
8000 U.S. 1 Suite 402
PortSt. Lucie, Fl 34952

EZ FORM— ACH —this form is available at
the clubhouse, please fill out, if youwant

your rent paid directly from your bank
account automatically every month. If you
wish to stop direct payment thru the EZ
program, then you can call 772-878-5513


